
Maths Whizz Wonders 
 

 At the halfway point Willows are in the lead for 

the Whizz Cup.  Can Oaks close the gap in the 

coming week? 
 

The Whizz Professor has created some new games to 

play after you have completed a new lesson.  Have you 

seen them yet? There’s Pandalicious, Hextris, Pacman 

plus 3 more exciting titles. 

 

Adnams and Oaks 
Our work with Adnams has started this 

week and we’re all raring to go.  The  

children have been asked to bring in a  

large plastic fizzy drinks bottle for next 

week’s session. 
 

As part of the Food for Thought project the 

children have created their own business 

called “Vege-Tales” and would appreciate it 

if you could donate any of the following: 

 Fruit and/or vegetable seedlings, 

 Packets of seeds, 

 Plastic vegetable containers, eg 

mushroom/tomato trays, 

 Spare gardening tools, 

 Compost, 

 Netting. 

Oaks 
In maths we have begun investigating mean, median and 

mode and have also been partitioning and adding 3 and 4 

digit numbers on an empty number line.  In History we have 

been learning about Romulus and Remus and Roman mosaics. 

We are also using the coming week to finalise our     

Treasure Island Choreography! 

Well done to Jack who has achieved his Silver in              

the Times Tables Olympics. 
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Willows 
Well done to all the children for their effort    

this week.  We have been learning about sea 

creatures using the non-fiction book “The Big   

Blue Whale. “  This weekend can you research a 

fascinating fact about sea creatures to amaze the 

teachers? 

Dates for your Diary 

21st June – Athletes in Schools morning 

at Ellingham Primary 

24th June – Woodton Summer Fayre 

12pm-2pm. All welcome. 

28th June to 30th June – Kingswood 

Residential.  Information to follow. 
 

5th July – KS2 Summer Performance 

7th July – Whole school picnic lunch – 

further details to follow. 

10th July – Willows Dance Festival. 

12th July – Sports Day 1:30pm 

14th July – Sharing Assembly 9:30am 

17th July – Year 5 languages Day 

19th July – Athletics at the UEA, those 

involved have received a letter. 

21st July – Last day of term  

 

Busy Buzzy Bee Awards 

This week’s certificates have been awarded to: 

The certificates in Willows Class were for 

George who also received a bonus one from 

Mrs Querelle for being kind and thoughtful. 

Oaks class certificates went to Maya and 

Molly D. 

Congratulations to all of our Bees.  

Spelling Challenge 

We are introducing a new challenge for the 

children in KS1 and KS2.  They have enjoyed the 

reading challenge so much that we are going to 

start a spelling challenge called ‘Going For Gold’, in 

which they can earn stickers and badges.  Over the 

next few weeks the children will be tested in class 

to ensure they have the right booklet to bring 

home over the Summer Holidays.   

 

Happy Father’s Day 

to all the men in 

our lives who do so 

much for us. 

A quick reminder that the school 

summer fete is just over a week away.  

Please bring in wine donations by Friday 

and cakes on the day.  We also want to 

set up the tents on Friday afternoon 

from 1.30pm – any helpers greatly 

appreciated.  Also we’ll be having an 

informal meeting on the park on Monday 

to finalise details.   


